

# River Garden News



Inside Line	3
Campus Life	4-7
Jewish & Community Features	8-11
Foundation Highlights	13-15
Anniversary Day Memories	16
Auxiliary Activities	17
Staff Focus	18-19

30th river garden foundation gala

#### DECEMBER 10

REGISTRATION OPEN NOW

https://www.rivergarden.org/gala



Q? CONTACT CHRISTINA
(904) 886-8430
CLEVINE@RIVERGARDEN.ORG



A beneficiary agency of the Jewish Federation and Foundation of Northeast Florida

To provide...A wide range of

outpatient, and community

To create...A comfortable,

and poor with excellence.

environment supportive of

while maintaining an

To act...As a valuable

Jewish values.

caring, and dignified home for

To serve...People of all faiths,

Jewish identity and informed by

the frail elderly serving both rich

services in residential,

based settings.

quality, cost effective elder care

**Published by River Garden Senior Services** 11401 Old St. Augustine Road Jacksonville, Florida 32258 (904) 260-1818 www.rivergarden.org

#### Boards and Officers—Updated for 2022-2023 **Our Mission**

#### **River Garden Senior Services**

Janis Fleet, President Susan Cohen, Vice President Sandy Zimmerman, Vice President Marsha Pollock, Secretary Ed Grenadier, Treasurer

#### River Garden Hebrew Home

Larry Goldberg, President Randy Kammer, Vice President, Chair of Admissions Debby Kaye, Vice President, Co-Chair of Admissions Bruce Horovitz, Vice President, Co-Chair of Admissions Morrie Osterer, Vice President, Chair of House Rachelle Gottlieb, Secretary Cindy Demri, Treasurer

#### River Garden Auxiliary Officers

Mimi Kaufman, President Ellen Rubens, President Elect Shirley Bielski, Recording Secretary Nancy Mizrahi, Treasurer Carol D'Onofrio, Membership VP Michelle Steinfeld, Fundraising VP

River Garden Foundation Sandy Zimmerman, President Susan DuBow, Vice President Jeff Edwards, Vice President Adam Frisch, Vice President Debbie Parker, Vice President Andrea Mail, Secretary Michael Price, Treasurer

#### The Coves at River Garden

Michael Price, President Malcolm Bloom, Vice President Shirley Bielski, Vice President Susan Cohen, Secretary Judy Paul, Treasurer

educational resource in elder care for the entire community.

Front Cover Photo: Teen volunteer Tim Lee makes a book selection for delivery to a resident.

Photo credit: Leslie Held

If you have a resident story or feedback you'd like to share, please let us know. We also welcome opportunities to meet with senior groups in the community to discuss our programs & services. Please contact Kari Bell. kbell@rivergarden.org or (904) 288-7855

#### New Board Members Installed and Honorary Trustees Named

River Garden is grateful for the support from our community. During the Annual Meeting on March 27, 2022, many active, long-standing Board members were reinstalled, and the following new Board members were installed:

Also during the meeting Michael Greenburg, Jerry Rothstein and Mark Lodinger were recognized as Honorary Trustees. Each has served twelve or more years on one or more of the boards. We are thankful for their service.

Senior Services | Rachelle Gottlieb, Sandy Zimmerman Hebrew Home | Vickie Kennedy, Adam Marmelstein, Faye Mizrahi, Mark Penson Foundation | Alan Margolies The Coves | Sophie Rothstein

See page 16 for Anniversary Day pictures.



#### **Inside Line**

#### By Mauri Witten Mizrahi, Chief Executive Officer

Summer, to me, is a long walk on the white sand of a breezy, sunny beach overlooking the rhythmic waves of the vast cool ocean waters. Summer at River Garden is the return of the Junior Volunteer program filled with resident bike rides, musical performances, interactive games, cooking demonstrations and enduring friendship.

The short-stay post-acute care rehab program has resumed full operations this summer and Justin Bowman, MSN, RN, HACP-CMS has been welcomed as our new Assistant Director of Nursing. Justin has extensive clinical and administrative experience. His talent for quality assurance reinforces River Garden's culture of outstanding care.

Also, this summer the River Garden Foundation is finalizing plans for the 30th Annual River Garden Foundation Gala – A Time to Shine - which will be December 10, 2022 at the Sawgrass Marriott. Gala chairs Sue Eaglstein, Debbie Parker, Jeannie Rogozinski, Debra Setzer and Stacie Wilf and the Gala Committee will spotlight River Garden as well as recognize Kathy Osterer's devotion to River Garden over her 23-year career. This summer River Garden will benefit from the \$104,508 raised by the 26th Annual River Garden Classic chaired by Tom Harris and sponsored by Hardage-Giddens Funeral Homes and Cemeteries along with Jody and Janne Brandenburg.

Summer at The Coves is a time for fun inspired by our new Coves Life Enrichment team, Liz Jackson and Ashley Burch, and a time to get fit with Wellness Coordinator, Paige Bedard. We will celebrate our fathers on Father's Day with a hearty



On May 22, 2022, Mauri Mizrahi accepted a L'Dor V'Dor Community Partner award from the Galinsky Academy. Hebrew Home Board President Larry Goldberg, along with other Board members were in attendance.

brunch prepared by the creative and committed dining services team led by Chef Norberto Irizarry. The Coves apartments are filling fast. Make an appointment to tour and if you are not ready to move in now, be sure to add your name to our growing waiting list.



Summer is the time for leadership to reflect and recharge. In early June, the River Garden Senior Services Board hosted an 'All Boards Retreat' on the River Garden campus for the River Garden Hebrew Home Board, the River Garden Foundation Board, and The Coves Board. As eldercare evolves and adjusts to the impact of the past two years of disruption, River Garden remains committed to being both flexible and focused on meeting the needs of seniors and their families from all backgrounds as an integral part of the Jacksonville Jewish community.

River Garden continues to be rated "5 Stars" by the Federal government and is a preferred provider to area hospitals and insurance companies. The Home is a nine-time recipient of the Governor's Gold Seal Award for Excellence in Long Term Care. This spring the nursing care center, the short-stay post-acute care program and our private duty home health care agency were re-accredited by the Joint Commission on Accreditation of Health Care Organizations. In May, River Garden was recognized by Newsweek for the 3rd year in a row as the top nursing home in the state of Florida.

Summer begins with the celebration of Shavuot. The holiday commemorating the giving of the Ten Commandments on Mount Sinai. The fifth commandment guides the sacred work of River Garden, making this an ideal time for our River Garden community and family to remember to "Honor thy father and thy mother, that thy days may be long upon the land which the Lord thy God giveth thee".

I hope you enjoy the summer issue of the River Garden News. Our future is bright.

Mawi



2022 Board Presidents Janis Fleet, Michael Price, Larry Goldberg and Sandy Zimmerman, with Mauri Mizrahi, center.













































Mimi Kaufman & Mauri Mizrahi

This year's closing meeting for the Auxiliary Board was the first in-person gathering in nearly two years, and was a celebration of many accomplishments. Mimi Kaufman, Auxiliary President, presented Mauri Mizrahi, CEO, with a donation of \$7,000 and the attendees enjoyed a presentation by Ashley Burch titled "Nurture Your Nature- How Connection to the Natural World Helps Us Better Care for Ourselves and Others." Ashley works at The Coves as Activities Assistant and Garden Club Coordinator, with a passion for

Therapeutic Horticulture. During the presentation, benefits of nature were observed and discussed with aesthetic, emotional, cognitive, and spiritual perspectives.

The meeting concluded with the message "Lets root for one another and help one another grow, by nurturing our nature."

See page 17 for information about Auxiliary membership.



Ashley Burch



Enjoying the Ontdoors

Right: Gabby and RN, Laura Johnson often take scenic strolls when weather permits.

Below: Keeping it "cool" outdoors with seasonal hats as our Adult Day clients join in at the Spring Fling.











# Activities and life Enrichment







rivergarden.org

Residents, volunteers and staff get moving while feeling festive at the Fiesta Party, Drum Circle and Seated Latin Dance class.

6

## Fun at the Coves

Members paired-up, teamed-up and cheered-on each other as they welcomed back The Coves Senior Olympics! Training began in late April, ending with finals the last week of May. An internationally inspired Awards Dinner took place on June 9<sup>th</sup> to celebrate the winners. Medals of bronze, silver and gold—paired with glowing smiles of accomplishment—shined throughout the evening. A special "spirit" award was giving to Mrs. Betty Barnes for being present at every event, supporting her friends and neighbors.



Lois Chepenik shows her new bracelet, made with the help of Don Young, a fellow member of The Coves.



Linda LaRock & Sharon Higgins enjoy puzzle making.

rivergarden.org

### The Coves | 2022 Olympics

BOWL | CYCLE | GOLF | SHOOT | SWIM | TOSS

The members of The Coves enjoyed the camaraderie and competition of the recent Olympic Games, led by Paige Bedard, the Wellness Coordinator.



## **Jewish Life on Campus**

Our yearlong intergenerational project with the Martin J Gottlieb Day School enabled seniors and students to develop relationships and create bonds through the "Better Together Buddy Program".

Holidays were especially fun to work together in planting seeds and hanging fruit from the tree limbs for Tu B'Shevat.

Our last meeting for the school year included playing the hilarious "The Jewish Foods Memory Game".

The kids were in competition to find such foods as Babka and Borscht to be declared the winner with the most matches.

The Jacksonville Jewish Center youth group joined our Coves members in accepting an amazing opportunity to "meet" Israeli artist, Hanoch Piven. Piven, born in Uruguay, is a mixed media artist known for his collage portraits. We joined his workshop on Zoom specifically for seniors partnered with children to create a portrait using three dimensional everyday items found inside of one's home. The afternoon was a huge success as the finished pieces were whimsical and expanded the creativity of the participants.

We paused during the counting of the Omer to celebrate the holiday of Lag B'Omer. The smiling faces and the sounds of laughter was a beautiful sight as friends reconnected under a brilliant sky. Our residents, Coves members and staff thoroughly enjoyed an outdoor cookout provided by our Dining Services.







8











Our campus always looks forward to celebrating Purim, looking behind the masks and costumes to recognize familiar faces. This year we welcomed many new faces to read The Book of Esther including The Temple Rabbi and Cantor, River Garden board members, friends, and volunteers along with our CEO, Mauri Mizrahi as Queen Esther. It was a joyous morning filled with music and enjoying hamantaschen.

Hazzan Holzer from the Jacksonville Jewish Center accompanied a group of Martin J Gottlieb Day School students to an early celebration of the Passover holiday with our residents and members of The Coves.

With Haggadahs in hand, all took an active part in the retelling of the Exodus story at our model seder. Hazzan created an enhanced experience with strumming melodies and songs on his guitar. The week included homemade, delicious matzah brie and Passover trivia with an active group discussion.

Holocaust survivor and Coves member,
Manfred Katz was the keynote speaker at our
annual Yom Hashoah program. Mr. Katz was
recently interviewed by students from the
Torah Academy for a Holocaust documentary
film project titled, "Names Not Numbers".
Breindy Lazor, High School Coordinator at the
Torah Academy, coordinated this amazing,
once in a lifetime, educational learning
opportunity. You may Google "Names Not
Numbers" to learn more how students around
the country are participating.

# **Touchpoints With The Community**



Please Welcome
The 2022 River Garden Teen Volunteers

Back Row (L-R): Mariam Henok, Nesi Lacka, Fiorela Arevalo, Pranav Rajmohan, Gabriela Turovsky, Sloane Steffes Front Row (L-R): Soumya Kondu, Sthuthi Muralidhara, Remy Sadowsky, Jad Sudario, Maanas Maddirala, Tim Lee



This year the annual Yom Ha'Atzmaut Community Celebration was held at the Jacksonville Jewish Center. The festivities were a terrific family friendly event. The Jewish Life staff partnered with PJ Library providing fun decorating activities as well as an assortment of take home activity books, crayons included!



Pictured far right, Billye Sullivan, RN, and Leslie Held,
Director of Jewish Life, meet with the Shalom Club Nocatee at
Del Webb Ponte Vedra to share about health, wellness and
River Garden services.



The Fleet family celebrates a 73<sup>rd</sup> Wedding Anniversary for Edwin & Phyllis. Mazel Tov!



We Appreciate The Berman Family JCA Concert Artist Series

10

#### Short-Stay Admissions: Ask for River Garden

Would a week or two of focused recovery under the care of experts be wise for my ultimate recovery?

Within our Jewish community and beyond, River Garden has an excellent reputation for care. Federal and state statistics back up our work. National consumer surveys with Newsweek and Consumer Reports also validate these top-ratings.

After two years of ups-and-downs, River Garden is now ready to serve more short-stay, post-acute & rehab patients. Typically these patients have been in the hospital for joint replacement, cardiac repair or other significant surgery, or a serious medical condition. While some patients are able to return straight to their home for recovery, a short visit at River Garden enables many others to receive the necessary care and therapies to strengthen their bodies before advancing to the next level of care.

Nkafu 'Kay' Ekokobe

While in the hospital, many patients do not realize they can actually request the rehab of their choice. If you, a family member or friend is facing a situation where rehab might be required, please ask the case manager or social worker at the hospital to send River Garden a referral. We work with all hospitals, and this a standard practice for all discharges.

Once a referral is received, our Admissions Liaison, Nkafu 'Kay' Ekokobe, can visit you and/or your family in the hospital if necessary, and Cheryl Weidner, our Director of Admissions, can begin reviewing your electronic health records to verify our ability to meet your care needs. Please remember, the work of the Admissions Team often starts early and planning is key to success.

Your recovery could be a few days or a few weeks. We will work to maximize benefits and return you home as soon as possible. We offer physical, occupational and speech therapies and have comfortable, private rooms. Remember to ask for River Garden rehab!

#### Upcoming Community Events REGISTER ONLINE AT WWW.RIVERGARDEN.ORG/EVENTS

**SUPPORT GROUP** 

### alzheimer's association

Do you care for someone diagnosed with Alzheimer's disease or dementia? Are you looking for information and support? You are not alone.

#### 2<sup>ND</sup> WEDNESDAYS

JUL 13 | AUG 10 | SEP 14 | OCT 12

#### IN-PERSON AT 3:30 PM

AT RIVER GARDEN PARKER CHAPEL

Questions? CALL (904) 288-7851 EMAIL jglassman@rivergarden.org

#### BEHIND-THE-SCENES DOCUMENTARY



Does Linda Goldman have to kill her friend Claire to save her?

Join us to learn about the production of this engaging play, and learn from live experts about how to reduce the risk of falls and threatening injuries.

#### **AUGUST 18<sup>TH</sup> AT 10:00 AM**

AT RIVER GARDEN COHEN AUDITORIUM

Questions? CALL (904) 288-7855 EMAIL kbell@rivergarden.org





Christina Levine, CFRE clevine@rivergarden.org

Your Savings Your Legacy

Create your legacy at River Garden with an IRA Charitable Rollover gift.

If you are 70 ½ or older, you can use your individual retirement account (IRA) to support River Garden. Making an IRA Charitable rollover gift to us may lower the income and taxes from your IRA required minimum distribution this year.

### Benefits of making an IRA Charitable Rollover gift to support River Garden include:

- Avoid taxes on transfers of up to \$100,000 from your IRA to support River Garden.
- May satisfy some or all of your required minimum distribution for the year.
- Reduce your taxable income, even if you do not itemize deductions.
- Make a gift that is not subject to the deduction limits on charitable gifts.

Please contact Christina Levine at clevine@rivergarden.org or (904) 886-8430 to learn more.



# -

— 30th —
River Garden Foundation
— Gala —

### **ATime to Shine**

There is a lot to look forward to this year: not only will we be hosting an in-person River Garden Foundation Gala again on **December 10**<sup>th</sup> at the Sawgrass Marriott, but we'll be celebrating the 30<sup>th</sup> anniversary of this premier community event. The River Garden Foundation Gala is the major annual fundraiser for River Garden Hebrew Home, supporting exceptional care for all seniors we serve with dignity and compassion.

The Gala has tremendous history and many of you have special memories of attending throughout the years. It seems only fitting that as we celebrate this milestone anniversary we take the opportunity to recognize retired Chief Development Officer, Kathy Osterer, for her excellence in developing community relationships and loving devotion to River Garden. We are also extremely fortunate to have five former Gala Chairs step up to chair this year's event, Sue Eaglstein, Debbie Parker, Jeanine Rogozinski, Debra Setzer and Stacie Wilf. Their talent and shared passion for River Garden will produce another spectacular Gala that will shine a bright light on the excellence of River Garden.

Plans for the event are well underway and we all hope to

see you December 10, 2022 at 7 PM at the Sawgrass Marriott.

Sponsorship opportunities are available.

Please contact Christina Levine at clevine@rivergarden.org or (904) 886-8430 for more information.



Special recognition for Kathy Osterer at this year's Gala.

12

### We Appreciate Everyone Who Helps Make The Gala A Success



Gala Committee members present for photo and committee meeting, graciously hosted at the home of Jeanine Rogozinski.



Danielle Leder, Allison Jacobs and Fran Selevan



Sandy Rosenfield, Marsha Pollock, Shirley Bielski and Dot Verstandig

River Garden is a beneficiary agency of the Jewish Federation and Foundation of Northeast Florida





#### **26th Annual Golf Tournament**



Jody Brandenburg, President of Hardage-Giddens Funeral Homes & Cemeteries, is all smiles at the tournament.



Special thanks to our amazing volunteers!

We were proud to host the 26th Annual River Garden Classic on April 13, 2022 at

Deerwood Country Club, sponsored by Hardage-Giddens Funeral Homes and Cemeteries and chaired by Tom Harris. There were 102

players who participated in the tournament and \$104,508 was raised. Tournament proceeds benefit educational programs to train and validate skills and competencies of the hundreds of staff working at River Garden.

The River Garden Classic was a success on a number of levels, not only raising significant funds but also providing the opportunity to build awareness of the exceptional care we provide and the pride we take in serving the seniors of our community. It's always wonderful to see River Garden friends who have supported the tournament for numerous years and equally rewarding to build new relationships.

Special thanks to tournament Chair, Tom Harris, committee members, generous sponsors, volunteers, players and staff who contributed to the success of this event. We are deeply grateful to you all!



Celebrating the evening reception: John Dengler, Seth Baer



Eli Fleet, CEO Mauri Mizrahi, COO Bobbie Jo Mentz and Allen Morris



1st Place Net: Lonnie Margol, Harvey Eber, David Robbins and Andrew Fawbush



1st Place Gross: Michael Coile, Scott Ladd, Seth Baer and Paul Campbell



Kenneth Akel, Brandon Trager, Jon Passen and Jack Hanania Jr.



HUB on course: Chip & Ilyse Greene, Steve Silverman, Burl White



John Mitsis, David Bielski, Rick Plotkin and Mike Biagini



Paul Campbell, Michelle Branly, CDO Christina Levine and Tournament Chair, Tom Harris

rivergarden.org

#### THANK YOU TO OUR GENEROUS SPONSORS

Title Sponsor: Janne and Jody Brandenburg

#### **HARDAGE-GIDDENS**

FUNERAL HOMES, CEMETERIES & CREMATIONS

#### Dignity\*

S LIFE WELL CELEBRATED'

**Luncheon Sponsor:** The Miriam E. Masters Family Trust, In memory of David Masters

Reception Sponsor: HUB International Florida

**Master Sponsors:** DuBow Family Foundation, First Coast Security, Flo & Steve Foody, Ann & Ed Grenadier, Lauren & Brandon Trager

Par Sponsor: MMI Dining Systems

Corporate Sponsors: Baptist Medical Center Beaches, Elise Bear & William D. Pollak Family Charitable Foundation, Jaffe Group at Morgan Stanley – Sandy Zimmerman, The Kukelhan Family, Howard Roey, Seaside Bank & Trust, Betty & Michael Sorna – In Memory of Carl Demery, Sunrise Fresh Produce, Michael & Jill Weiss – In Memory of Sylvia & Isadore Weiss

**Beverage Cart Sponsors:** Duss, Kenney, Safer, Hampton & Joos, P.A., Jill & Mark Lodinger, PQH Group, Susan McEwen – Watson Realty, Toney Construction Company

Hole Sponsors: Ameris Bank, Harriet & Ernie Brodsky, Community Hospice & Palliative Care, Della Porta Agency LLC, EFS Catering & Events, Susan & Ron Elinoff, Emas Spine & Brain Specialists, Evergreen Cemetery Association, First Coast Mortuary Service, Susie & Marty Goetz, Paula & Ken Horn, Debby and Larry Gendzier - In Honor of Alois Gendzier and In Memory of Irwin Gendzier, Joseph J. Maltese Financial Services, LLC, Randy Kammer & Jeff Wollitz, Keller Williams Realty - Paige Wajsman, Mort Kesler, Marco Family Foundation, Mauri & Alan Mizrahi – In Memory of Edward Witten, Donna & Elliott Palevsky, Price Realty Group – Michael Price, Broker, Miriam T. Finegold Price, Price Family – In Memory of Symme Price, Todd Price, Sam Price and Jonathan Price, River Oaks Dental - Dr. Rachel Harris Monteiro, Kim & David Robbins, Robert's Tree Service, Diane & Mitchell Rothstein - In Memory of Paul Rothstein, Sophie Rothstein, Seafood Sales & Service - David Bielski, Judy & Stephen Silverman, SRB & Associates, Melissa & Doug Storch, Tree Amigos Outdoor Services

Hole-In-One Car Sponsor: Hanania Automotive

**Beer Sponsor:** Champion Brands





# anniversary day BBQ, FAMILY FUN & ANNUAL MEETING

What a fun day! A special thank you to those who helped make Anniversary Day a success!

Colman Brodsky  $\sim$  Chair of the Day  $\mid$  River Garden Auxiliary  $\sim$  Desserts

Art Sherman, Elliott Palevsky, Marty Goetz and Jim Richman  $\sim$  Grill Masters  $\mid$  MMI Dining Systems  $\sim$  Barbeque Sponsor



Supporting River Garden Hebrew Home / Wolfson Health & Aging Center

The River Garden Auxiliary is an independent organization that, since its beginnings in 1922 as the Ladies' Hebrew Sheltering Aid Society, has been serving River Garden Hebrew Home and its residents.







Thank you, Mimi Kaufman, and the entire Auxiliary membership, for your \$10,000 donation on Anniversary Day! Your ongoing commitment and contributions to the Home are priceless!

### TOMBOLA

Congratulations to TOMBOLA winners Thelma & Robert Neid, Sharon Kesler, Mel & Beverly Fruit and Dr. John Whittaker.

For 100 years, the mission of the Auxiliary has been to help residents live at River Garden with dignity. For example, the Auxiliary provides refreshments and volunteers for resident parties, manages the River Garden Gift Shop, maintains several ongoing fundraising projects, and publishes the Helping Hands Bulletin three times each year.

Membership is a top priority and we urge all of our annual members to renew their membership. We also welcome new members.

#### Join or Renew Online

https://rivergardenauxiliary.square.site/home



**Membership Questions?** 

Contact Carol D'Onofrio at (904) 519-0924 or (904) 705-1849

**Other Questions? Contact Mimi Kaufman (904) 626-2472** 





It is an absolute pleasure to have received such a warm welcome. I look forward to serving the Home & my new family for many years to come.

—Justin Bowman—

#### Meet Our New Assistant Director of Nursing

We are excited to introduce Justin Bowman, our Assistant Director of Nursing. Justin holds a Master of Science in Nursing (MSN) with a specialization in Leadership and Administration. Additionally, he is a Registered Nurse (RN) and Board-Certified in Healthcare Accreditation specific to the CMS (Medicaid/Medicare) conditions of participation.

He began his career in healthcare and nursing in 2010, and relocated to Florida a few years ago. His background includes Hospital Nursing Administration, COVID ICU, Sepsis Program Management, Geriatrics, and Hospice.

Justin is the proud parent of two adorable fur babies, Olaf and Ru, both Persians. In his free time, he enjoys taking his Jeep on the beach and enjoying the fantastic Florida weather.

Celebrating 25 + Years



Many do not see the behind-the-scenes team that is responsible for our nutritional health & well-being. Well, here they are! Their strength, endurance and can-do attitude keep us all well -fed. From morning coffee to late-night snacks, we appreciate all you do.



Dee Burns reaches the 37-year milestone



Dori Norman celebrates 25 years.



For 28 years, Lisa Poremba has touched the hearts of River Garden residents.

Cheryl Weidner & Betty Sorna also celebrated 25 + Year anniversaries recently, but are not pictured here.

18

### Celebrating with The People Who Make River Garden Wonderful

The recent accomplishment of our Joint Commission accreditation, national 'Nursing Home Week' and 'Nurses Week', and the report of the #1 Newsweek ranking for the third year in a row were good reasons for a Staff Appreciation event.

For staff, karaoke is a long-time favorite, along with BBQ and trivia. Generally, we just have fun and value these times to socialize together.





River Garden Senior Services 11401 Old St. Augustine Road Jacksonville, Florida 32258 (904) 260-1818 www.rivergarden.org









LIKE US ON FACEBOOK | SEND US A STORY | PROVIDE 5-STAR REVIEW ON GOOGLE

# Treasure the memory of your loved one with a Yahrzeit Plaque at River Garden.



With a gift of \$500 to the River Garden Foundation, your loved one's name and Yahrzeit date will be inscribed on a plaque and placed on the memorial wall in the Parker Chapel.

For further information contact Michelle Branly at 904-886-8431 or mbranly@rivergarden.org